
                                                                                               REPORT ON WORKSHOP 

Ms. K C Srivani, Primary Headmistress and Ms. K Vijaya Durga, PrePrimary Headmistress have attended a workshop on 

“Balvatika and Jadui Pitara” (5 hours’ workshop) on 7th June,2024 held at Meridian School, Hyderabad. The session was 

taken up by Dr. T.Lalita Kumari, Principal, Sister Nivedita School and Smt.Shilpi Dhar, PRT, Pallavi School. The session 

mainly focussed on objectives of Jadui Pitara(the magical box) according to National Curriculum Framework; the core 

transformative aspects of NCF-FS –‘lean through play’; key principles for implementing the Digital Jadui Pitara; pedagogy 

for literacy; multi-sensorial activities that engage children and about relevant worksheets and materials. The workshop 

also included an online session about implementing the Digital Jadui Pitara as a complement to the physical versions and 

its app details. The concept of Jadui Pitara elicits wonder, curiosity and joy among young children. The workshop was very 

effective and informative. 

 

 

 


